
Mrs. Smith’s 2nd Grade Class 

October is going to be a busy month for us!  I have tried to add things to your 
October Calendar so you are aware of the special events coming up this month.  
Please note the early release dates and make sure you let me know if your kiddo 
has a change in dismissal plans!  Also, remember we have Parent Teacher 
conferences coming up.  I reminded you of our time on the comment section of 
the  report cards that were just sent home.  Please let me know ASAP if you 
need to change your time for any reason. 

Our Halloween Party will be here before you know it!  You guys did an awesome 
job of filling up all the party slots at Open House!! Thank you so much for that!

Here’s what I have for the Halloween Party: Friday, Oct. 26th 1:30
Snack ~ Julie Begemann
Drink~ Rachel Hall
Craft ~ Sara Brundage
Game ~ Nancy Stodgel
Paper Products ~ Kristin Parker
Any other needs ~ Julie Whitaker

We have 22 students and no allergies that I am aware of!

This is the Plan for the remainder of the month!

Spelling: We will continue to work on short and long vowel patterns in this month.  
I’ve been pleased with the students’ spelling work so far. Math: Addition and 
Subtraction fact fluency will continue to be a goal along with reading, writing and 
comparing numbers to 1000.  
Writing: During writing we will be finishing up our Personal Narrative unit and 
begin a study of informative writing.  We will write “How To” reports and “All 
About” reports.
Social Studies:  We are beginning a unit on Continents and Landforms

I look forward to visiting with you all at our Parent Teacher Conference! 


